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Robert C. Neldberg #-

Chief 1:xecutive Ollicer / Administrator

March 24,1994

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region Ill

John A. Grobe, Chief
Nuclear Materials Inspection

Section 2
801 Warrenville Road
1. isle, IL 60532-4351

Dear Mr. Grobe:

Enclosed is Marquette General llospital's response, prepared by Dr. Richard
Moreland, Radiation Safety Officer, to your special safety inspection of November
29, 1993, and resulting letter of March 15, 1994.

The administration of Marquette General llospital will monitor the implementation
of the corrective actions through our participation in the Radiation Safety
Committee and we remain committed to operating in compliance with all NRC
requirements.

Sincerely,

h ,

Rot ert C. Neldberg

CEO/ Administrator

RCN:ljg

Enclosure: Response to letter from NRC dated March 15, 1994
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